Tashima, Keith (ENRD)

Subject: FW: New Bedford Harbor cleanup

----- Original Message-----

From: Malcolm Phinney [mailto:mbp43mack@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 9:32 AM

To: ENRD, PUBCOMMENT-EES (ENRD)

Subject: New Bedford Harbor cleanup

I have lived in the Buzzards Bay Watershed all my 68 years and have
watched the continued degradation of the bay ecosystem. I work with a
number of organizations who work tirelessly to address this issue.
The cleanup of New Bedford harbor's PCB contamination is very
important in this effort. I encourage the EPA to deal with AVX in
such a way that they are required to provide enough money for a
complete clean up. This should not be a burden on the tax payers.
The details of the cleanup plan should be available to everyone since
the results of the PCB pollution affects everyone. A strong message
must be sent out to all polluters and would be polluters that the can
no longer do business as usual. Malcom Phinney, 10 Gault Rd., West
Wareham MA 02576 508-295-4225
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